
From: Alexis Montoya
To: Brown, Don; PCB.Clerks
Cc: mminuche@lvejo.org
Subject: [External] R24-17 Public Comment
Date: Monday, March 10, 2025 3:54:56 PM

Hello Don Brown,

Please docket this email as a public comment for R2024-017 in the Matter of
Proposed Clean Car and Truck Standards: Proposed Section 35 IlI. Admin Code 242.

Thank you for receiving my public comment. I am a Chicago resident and have lived in Little
Village for 27 years. I support the Illinois Pollution Control Board adopting the Proposed
Clean Car and Truck Standards! These standards are important because they affect thousands
of people in my neighborhood, including my friends and family. 

My neighborhood has fought against many environmental injustices throughout the years
(HILCO, lack of public parks and more) and will continue to push for a healthier and
safer environment. As a person with mild asthma, I believe that my exposure to the
neighborhood's polluted air throughout the years has affected me, at least a bit. I love La
Villita and its people and hope that we can keep making positive changes to better our
community.

Thank you.
-Alexis Montoya
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